
Important Flight Delay Notification 

Dear Valued Passenger, 

We regret to inform you that your flight Flight Number scheduled to depart on Date at Time 

has been delayed due to inclement weather conditions. 

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and are working diligently to ensure that you 

reach your destination as soon as possible. We will keep you updated on the status of your flight. 

If you have any further questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at Customer Service Phone Number or visit our website. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Your Airline Name 


